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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

 

Good news story from Senegal 

NDONDOL SENEGAL 

                “A little step will make many miles away” 

Planting trees is one solution 

to reducing the heat wave. 

More and more the people 

have come to realize the       

importance of planting trees.  

In August the best moment of 

the year where we get rain, the 

community of Ndondol with 

the help of a  solidarity project 

fund from the Australian    

province,  organized and       

distributed 810 trees to 46 

groups and individuals of 

different villages.  

In spite of the difficulties such 

as the dry heat and the animals 

in growing up the trees, it    

didn’t discourage people from 

planting as they came forward 

to ask for trees. This has given   

a lot of encouragement for the 

sisters to organize this             

undertaking each year. We 

hope to make a better place for 

the next generation. 

 

Pope Francis: 

"We must not be indifferent or resigned to the loss of biodiversity and the                    
destruction of ecosystems, often caused by our irresponsible and selfish                  
behavior...                           
Because of us, thousands of species will no longer give glory to God by their 
very  existence ... We have no such right." 


